
From: Cardinale, Mike [MCardinale@PLANSYS.COM] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2004 1:42 PM 
To: Huddle, James 
Subject: RE: Communication & Information Policy Committee Report 
 
Jim,  
 
A meeting of the CCIP was held on October 21, 2003. The status of CCIP 
activities were: 
 
a.    Broadband Deployment:  Alan McAdams, the committee chairman, was working 
on a paper entitled "The Case for End-User-Ownership of Advanced Fiber 
Networks". He will publish it to a web site for review and comments by the full 
Committee. 
b. Spectrum Management policy:  CCIP published a position statement on 
Cognitive Radio, which is attached. 
c.    Cybersecurity: There was no report. 
d. SPAM:  There was no report. 
e. Nanotechnology:  There was no report. (The primary responsibility was 
given to the R&D Committee; so, CCIP now justs monitors and participates in 
their discussions.) 
f. Internet Taxation:  There was no report. 
g. Voting Technology:  The committee chairman reported that interest has 
increased from the technology and other sectors and there are many issues still 
to be resolved from the first draft balloting in the standards committee. 
h. Internet Access:  There was no report. 
i. Standards & Interoperability: There was no report. 
j. Wireless (Cellular and PCS): There was no report. 
k. Universal Identifier: There was no report 
l. Quality of Service Provision and Regulation: There was no report. 
 
CCIP held a meeting on April 19, 2004 where Luke Maki, the Chair, confirmed the 
committee leaders. The status of CCIP activities were: 
 
a.    Broadband Deployment:  The paper entitled "The Case for End-User-Ownership 
of Advanced Fiber Networks" was still being reviewed 
b. Spectrum Management policy:  CCIP published a position statement on 
Cognitive Radio, which is attached. 
c.    Cybersecurity: There was no report. 
d. SPAM:  There was no report. 
e. Nanotechnology:  There was no report.  
f. Internet Taxation:  There was no report. 
g. Voting Technology:  There was no report. 
h. Internet Access:  There was no report. 
i. Standards & Interoperability: There was no report. 
j. Wireless (Cellular and PCS): There was no report. 
k. Universal Identifier: A draft position statement was circulated for 
review. 
l. Quality of Service Provision and Regulation: There was no report. 
m. Voice over IP: FCC NPRM scope includes, but goes beyond, just VoIP, and 
includes IP 'Services' and 'Applications'.  It is very broad set of questions.  
The CCIP formed a subcommittee to draft a response to FCC.  
 
V/R 
Mike 
 
-----Original Message----- 



From: Huddle, James [mailto:jim.huddle@ngc.com] 
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2004 2:20 PM 
To: cardinal@ieee.org 
Subject: Communication & Information Policy Committee Report 
 
 
Thursday, August 19th, 2004 
 
Mike 
 
I am requesting a report from you on recent activities of the Communication & 
Information Policy Technical Committee for the next AESS Board of Governors 
meeting. 
 
I would appreciate your report by return E-Mail by Tuesday August 31st, 2004. 
 
Regards,  
 
Dr. Jim Huddle 
VP Technical Operations 
Aerospace & Electronics Systems Society 
 


